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From: Lesmeister, Aaron <Aaron.Lesmeisterl @centurylink.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 2:51 PM

To: Bunker, Bruce

Subject: RE: Public Right-of-Way and Easement Vacation V2018-739
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Bruce,

After thorough investigation of CenturyLink facilities within the noted addresses is has been
determined that we do not have any potential conflicts with the easement vacations.

Regards,
AARON LESMEISTER

OSP Engineer |

Aaron.Lesmeisterl @Centurylink.com
0: 1(651)312-5327
C: 1(651)272-6580
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“To everything we do, there must be an economy of scales”

From: Bunker, Bruce [mailto:bbunker@BloomingtonN.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 9:55 AM

To: Cormier, David <David.carmier@consolidated.com>; Dice, Mitch <mitchell.j.dice@xcelenergy.com>;
'Grev, Justin' <Justin.grev@consolidated.com>; 'Grodi, Aaron' <aargn.grodi@windstream.com>; 'Hilliard,
Dan' <Dan.j.hillard@sprint.com>; 'Jean M. Borgen' <jean.m.borgen@xcelenergy.com>; 'Jerry Streeter'
<j51278@att.com>; 'Jones, Chris' <christopher.d.jones@xo.com>; Thoelke, Kirk
<Kirk.Thoelke@centurylink.com>; 'Lundquist, Cassie' <gassie.lundguist@mastec.com>; 'Mayers, Charles
"<charles.mayers@centerpointenergy.com>; 'Miske, Richard' <richard.miske@twcable.com>; 'Parker,
Ed' <ed.e.parker@xo.com>; 'Rademacher, Eric' <eric_rademacher@cable.comecast.com>; 'Reinhardt,
Bob' <rohert.j.reinhardt@xcelenergy.com>; 'Rick Asp' <ricky.asp@paetec.com>; Rick Asp - Windstream
{Ricky.Asp@windstream.com) <Ricky.Asp@windstream.com>; 'Roback, Gary' <groback@qwest.com>;
'Roggenkamp, Justin' <jroggenkamp@access.com.net>; Bozich, Ron D
<Ronald.Bozichl@centurylink.com>; 'Rotert, David' <drotert@att.com>; Sexton, Lee
<Lee.Sexton@Centurylink.com>; 'Smith, Dave' <dave.smith.c@ttmi.us>; 'Strong, Bob'
<hob.strong@twtelecom.com>; 'Strop, Kevin' <kevin.strop@twcable.com>; Tostenson, Kyle O

<Kyle. Tostenson@Centurylink.com>; 'Vang, Chong' <Chong Vang@comcast.com>; 'Vince Johnson'
<yince.johnson@verizonbusiness.com>; '"Woods, Ronnie' <rannie, woods@zavo.com>

Subject: Public Right-of-Way and Easement Vacation V2018-739

All,

Attached is a preliminary “Notice of Hearing on Ordinance” for the vacation of public easements over
and across the properties located at 6925, 7001, and 7101 West 78th Street in Bloomington. The reason
for this vacation is to clear title for the platting of these three properties. The attached vacation exhibits
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show where the right-of-way and drainage, utility, sidewalk, bikeway, and floodage easements are to be
vacated. The attached proposed plat of Frauenshuh 2nd Addition show where new right-of-way and
drainage and utility easements are to be dedicated.

Please respond to this email by June 22, 2018 indicating acceptance of or conditions for this vacation of
public right-of-way and easements.

Please contact me for further information.
Thank you,

Bruce Bunker | Engineering Technician
City of Bloomington | Engineering Division

1700 W 98th Street | Bloomington, MN 55431
Direct: (952) 563-4546 | bbunker@BloomingtonMN.gov

This communication is the property of CenturyLink and may contain confidential or privileged
information. Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
If you have received this communication in errot, please immediately notify the sender by reply

e-mail and destroy all copies of the communication and any attachments.



